
  

  

 

Young Hearts 50+ January Newsletter 
Hello Young Hearts 50+, 
We are excited to offer you two events coming up in January 2025 Please take 
time to look them over and mark your calendar.   On January 17, Young Hearts 
50+ are teaming up with the 18-30-year-old Young Adults to put on a Trivia 
Game night. Snacks and refreshments will be provided for event. You must 
sign up for Trivia Game night.  

On January 22 we also have a YH50+ luncheon speaker with special guest 
speaker Bob Conklin, see details below.   No sign-up is needed for this 
event. 
 
Wishing you all a blessed New Year!       
Mark & Diane Fechter, Young Hearts 50+ Leaders 
- seniors@westbendchurch.org 

 

 

Trivia Game Night 
with 

Young Adults (19-30) and Young Hearts 50+ 
Friday Jan. 17, 2025 6:30 8:00pm  

Community Church 2005 S. Main St. West Bend 
Come join us for a great inter-generational fellowship as we meet and challenge 
one another in trivia games.  This is a great time to connect and develop some 
great memories together.  You MUST sign up at westbendchurch.org or call at 
262-338-0205.   There will be snacks and refreshments provided. 
Questions see:  youngadults@westbendchurch.org or seniors@westbendchurch.org  
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Young Hearts 50+ Invites you to a luncheon! 
Wednesday Jan. 22nd 11:00am-1pm 

Community Church 2005 S. Main St. West Bend 

 

 

 

Speaker will be:  Bob Conklin President of Commercial Real Estate 
Services and publisher of “The Christian Courier” which is “America’s 
Longest Running Christian Newspaper.”   Bob’s ministry involvement 
has been in ProBuColls Christian book store, the Clark House, 
and Governor’s Prayer Breakfast which is held on the National Day of 
Prayer each year. He has been honored by the National Christian 
Foundation in Wisconsin with its “Faithful Servant” award for his 
service to the community.  
Come out for great fellowship and door prizes! Cousins Subs provides 
lunch, so please arrive 10 minutes early to order food. No need to sign 
up, just come and be encouraged. Donations welcomed for food. Open 
to the public, invite friends. 
Questions about Young Hearts 50+ go to: seniors@westbendchurch.org 
  
  

 

 BLESSING ONE ANOTHER! 
 

Young Hearts 50+ want to bless our young adults with a meal and fellowship. Would 
you want a couple of these young adults over for a meal or picnic lunch after church? 
Maybe pick up a pizza or take them out. It is a great time to build up sweet fellowship 

with these young ones. If interested, email Mark or Diane at 
seniors@westbendchurch.org 
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